
We want to take a moment to acknowledge the important role you play in your 
parish community and express our gratitude for your unwavering commitment to 
safeguarding children and vulnerable individuals. 

Diocesan Safe Environment Protocols include attendance at a Virtus 
class: Protecting God's Children , acknowledgement of Diocesan Codes of 
Conduct; Background Screening at five year intervals for those in active ministry. 
  
If you are involved in a ministry in your parish and your background screening was 
prior to 2020, you will receive an email from Virtus advising you to log into your 
Virtus account and complete the background screening application which is 
attached to your Virtus account. Screening is conducted by Sterling. 
  
Please remember we are here to assist you, if you have any questions or need 
support, reach out to us at cprotection@drvc.org. 
  
Your participation in this essential process is vital to our shared mission of 
ensuring safety and well-being for all.
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